
Easter Sunday - March 31, 2024 

Piano & Organ Duets 

Scripture Reading - John 20:1-2 

Hymn #302 - Christ the Lord is Risen Today 

Prayer 

Hymn - #304 - Easter People, Raise Your Voices 

Passing of the Peace of Christ 

Children’s Easter Program 

Children’s Time 

Offering (followed by the Doxology #95) 

Easter Choir - The Power of the Cross 

Scripture - John 20:1-18 

Message - Why are you crying? 

Communion 

Hymn # 364 -  Because He Lives 

Benediction 
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Do you feel like you’re always running from one 
thing to the  next, always trying to catch up, or 
keep your head above water, with no time to 
take a breath?  You’re not alone. We are all 
busy.  Some of us can’t remember the last time 
we rested or even had free time.  Some view 
their busy-ness as a badge of productivity,      
others view it as a mark of their worth or          
importance, and still others see it as an            
inescapable reality.  But have you ever stopped 
to consider the negative impact your frantic pace 
of life is having on you? 

Beginning April 14th in a new sermon series we’ll be addressing 
one of the greatest threats to our lives: hurry.  In this series we’ll   
consider the rhythm of life Jesus invites us to, and how it offers us 
freedom overflowing with grace, peace and beauty.  We don’t have 
to go on allowing our calendars, screens, and hurry to control our 
lives.  There is a better way. 

God’s love and the Good News that Jesus gives us is the most 
amazing reason to party. We’re inviting all kids who will be attending 
preschool through fifth grade next fall to join us for Vacation Bible 
School on Tuesday – Friday, May 28-31. The cost is $20 per child 
with a max of $50 per family. Registration is now open, so be sure to 
let us know that you want to party! Simply scan the QR code or visit 
https://www.hinckleyfirstumc.org/events/vbs2024 to register.  

All youth- 5th grade and above- are invited 
to an indoor scavenger hunt at the church 
on Sunday, April 14th.  We’ll start the 
scavenger hunt around 10:45 after the             
service.  Teams will see how many clues 
they can quickly solve to lead them to the 
prize items.  Following the scavenger hunt 
we’ll eat lunch together. 
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